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Dear Taoiseach .. 

STORMONT CASTLE, 

BELFAST, 4. 

4th February, 1965. 

Many thanks for your letter enclosing the list 

of subjects which" you think should be discussed 

between our Departments. I am looking forward to 

our meeting in the near future when I hope we can 

have a preliminary talk on the area of future 

discussions. 

Sean F. Lemass .. Esq., T.D., 
Tao1seach, 
DUBLIN, 2. 

Yours sincerely, 

TERENCE O'NEILL 


